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GET INVOLVED!
TEAMWORK MAKES THE DREAM WORK!

Collier MPO has produced an in-house video, written and
produced by Collier MPO Operations staff, Suzanne Miceli, and
edited by Collier County Television Operations Manager, Troy
Miller. The video highlights the incredible panorama of diverse
landscapes, communities, and culture of the Collier region and
the many facets of the Collier MPO organization.
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The video was presented to The Federal Highway Administration
(FHWA) and Federal Transit Administration (FTA) at Collier
MPO’s quadrennial Transportation Management Area (TMA)
Certification Review site visit. Special thanks to our wonderful
Board members, Committee members, and professionals for
sharing their voices! Get involved and share yours!

Many thanks to: Alan Musico, Alison Bickett, Andrea Halman, Anthony
Matonti, Brian Wells, Charles Lascari, Don Scott, Elaine Middelstaedt,
Josh Rincon, Justin Martin, Lorraine Lantz, Michelle Arnold, Michelle
Avola-Brown, Misty Phillips, Omar De Leon, Patty Huff, Tony Khawaja,
Councilor Tony Pernas, and Commissioner William L McDaniel Jr.!

You can watch the Collier MPO video on the colliermpo.org
webpage: Who we Are — Collier Metropolitan Planning
Organization (colliermpo.org)

COLLIER MPO’S RECENT FEDERAL REVIEW
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COLLIER MPO 2050
LONG RANGE
TRANSPORTATION
PLAN (LRTP)
VISIONING AND
NEEDS SURVEY

As we begin the update for the Collier MPO
LRTP to 2050, we need your input on the vision
and needs for Collier County over the next 20
years. We sincerely appreciate your time and
effort on this survey!

Please submit your response by September 20,
2024. Click here to complete the survey.

HELP MAKE OUR ROADS AND STREETS SAFER!

The Collier MPO is crafting a Safe Streets and Roads
for All (SS4A) Safety Action Plan aimed at
eliminating all deaths and serious injuries on its
roadways, and ensuring that safe, comfortable
transportation is a right for everyone who moves to
and through Collier County and the cities of Naples,
Marco Island and Everglades City.

Tell us about your experiences using the roads in
Collier County. The survey will take 5-10 minutes to
complete, and all responses are kept confidential.
Your input will help the Collier MPO develop
strategies to make its streets safer for all users.

Please submit your response by September 30,
2024. Click here to take the survey!

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal Transit Administration (FTA) conducted their quadrennial Certification
Review of the Collier MPO transportation planning process on July 23, 2024. Part of the review includes an opportunity for the
public to provide comments on how the Collier MPO carries out the transportation planning process. Your comments will be
submitted to Carlos A. Gonzalez, FHWA, and Brandon Oliver, FTA. Comments can be submitted and received by August 22,
2024, and will be considered in the writing of the report.

Comments can be submitted via: FHWA FL Division website: FHWA Certification Review Comments; Carlos Gonzalez, FHWA:
Carlos.A.Gonzalez@dot.gov | (850) 553-2221; Brandon Oliver, FTA, Brandon.Oliver@dot.gov | (404) 865-5475; Anne McLaughlin, MPO,
Anne.Mclaughlin@colliercountyfl.gov | (239) 252-5884

UPCOMING
MEETINGS

Summer 2024 Schedule

« August 20 | BPAC

« August 26 | TAC/CAC

« September 4 | LCB

« September 13 | MPO Board

The Collier MPO Board is advised by five committees. Committee
members are either citizen volunteers, jurisdictional staff, or
agency representatives. Check out our Committees webpage to
see if you might be eligible to become a member and fill
vacancies for the Citizens Advisory Committee or Local
Coordinating Board for the Transportation Disadvantaged!

Inquiries: Collier.mpo@colliercountyfl.gov
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